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(lccember 15, 1998

Mr. Dean Barkle

Gavernor Flect 6emura‘s Transitton Team
B-5 Stale Capitol

79 Constilution Avenue

St Paul, MN 55165
Dear Mr, Barkley:

This letter is 10 update you on the progress conceming the Bill Dahn situation. | laked
with Paul Viethaber and he indicated that Apolis Heating and Air Condilioning s willing
o do work that would alloviale problems at Me. Dahn’s residonce.

The proposed work would include Installing an air-to-air heal exchanger venlilalion
syslem; rerouling a cold air roturn fhat is currently pulling sewer gaz inle the venlilalion
systen. instaling a header above 2 basement vindow and leveling the ballwgom floor,
nstalling a conventional filler in the healing system and caulking up any arcas that may
allow dusl into the living space.

In order lo spend program funds on this project, Ramsey Action Fregrams (IRAF) mus)
have an application that shows Mr, Dabn Is currantly eligible for scrvices. This is not a
bureaucralic dodge, but rather a requirement by lay. There is no indication of
negligence on the parl of RAP or its contraclor, therelore looking al liability insurance is
not a canaideration for paying for this work  This situation is being lreated as
ramedying a health and safety prolilem for the clignt and will be covered by a
combinalion of current program funds. This is the reason that RAP must have a
completed Energy Programs applicalion showing thal Mr. Dahn is ¢ligible.



